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Accompanied Site Inspection (ASI) on 7 March 2024

The Council is cognisant of the site visits already undertaken by the Inspector Panel in October 2023 and do not feel it
necessary to add to those, although clarity is sought on whether the earlier site inspections included the Longbridge
Roundabout. If not and given the significance of that junction in terms of the scheme and works which will take place
there, MVDC would ask that this is added to the ASI. In addition, should the EXA receive additional requests for visits from
parish council’s within Mole Valley, the Council is supportive of those requests and will have been submitted by those who
understand their communities, locations and the potential impacts of the NRP, best.

The Council would also ask the ExA to be aware that the impact of aviation noise within Mole Valley and wider Surrey
varies depending on wind direction and the airport's mode of operation in relation to flight paths for arrivals and departures
and we would ask that this is taken into account for site visits.



